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A benefit dinner for Basehor citizen Chris Dearinger.
Chris Dearinger, a lifelong citizen, BLAS  volunteer and 
Basehor 4th Fireworks volunteer was stricken by COVID

on Sept 13, 2021. He spent 47 days on a ventilator, 
and three months rehab learning to walk, and breath 

on this own recently returned home.

Chris’ fight is long from over, and has amassed medical 
bills totaling over 1.5 million dollars. 

The VFW Post 11499 will host a benefit 
dinner to help the Dearinger family

with medical expenses. 

Join us in showing our Basehor pride and community.

25 March 5-9 PM
@ the Basehor VFW

Donation:
Spaghetti,

Garlic bread,
& Drink

Please join the Basehor VFW for 
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